
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 14 By Councillor Doggart for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 26 October 
2017  

   

Question (1) Will the convenor please confirm that the administration still 

anticipates the opening of the new primary school in Caanan 

Lane in 2020?  

If completion is not anticipated for that date, could the 

Convenor set out a new target for the opening of the much 

needed school in the south of the city? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Will the Convener explain what financial impact the new 

building will have on existing school budgets, particularly for 

South Morningside Primary? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Will the Convener meet with the South Morningside Primary 

Parent Council to explain how the administration will meet 

its target, provide the finance to maintain the high standards 

of South Morningside Primary and avoid the problems that 

have affected the opening of the new Boroughmuir school 

building? 

Answer (3)  
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